
 

School Meals 

All school meals are cooked on site and the service is run by 

Lancashire County Catering Services. The meals produced use 

only high quality, mainly fresh ingredients and represent very 

good value for money. From September 2024 meals cost £2.70 

per day. 

 

A three week rotation menu is emailed to all parents (via 

ParentMail) whenever a new menu is introduced. This is to 

make you aware of the 3 choices per day. You can discuss 

these with your child helping them to make a considered 

decision every day. Each day, your child will pre-order their 

meal with the class teacher during registration; they will select a 

choice from three mains (one of which will either be a 

sandwich, panini or jacket potato). 

As parents you are allowed to choose the number of meals per 

week that you wish your child to have.  Via ParentMail, parents 

can opt for which days of the week KS2 children will take a 

school meal.  Meal registers are updated each week on 

ParentMail which will automatically invoice parents.  

All pupils in the Reception class and KS1 (Classes 1 and 2) are 

offered a FREE Universal school meal and therefore we 

encourage you to take up this offer. 


